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Wednesday 6th November 2024 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

 

I am writing to invite you to a Spanish workshop which will be taking place virtually on Thursday 14th 

November at 5pm.  

 

This will be an opportunity for me to explain what our Spanish curriculum is and how we deliver the curriculum 

across the Federation.  

 

I will also take this opportunity to offer some ideas for how to develop Spanish learning at home. 

 

Please use the link attached to attend the meeting, I look forward to seeing you there. 

https://meet.google.com/yiu-xhdv-cei?authuser=0 

 

 

Kind regards 

 

Amanda Monet 

MFL Lead Teacher. 
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